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Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I am completely against the Forest Service's plan to eliminate "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass

National Forest. I hopefully encourage you to take the "no action" alternative instead.

 

This is our wildest remaining national forest, with diverse wildlife, which will release a vast amount of carbon into

the atmosphere if it's logged.

 

Your proposal to allow clearcutting and bulldozing is irresponsible and dangerous, frankly speaking, as our

generation and future ones will be left to live in the world you ruined, parts of which will become uninhabitable.

This is a gimme good deed, it's so easy to oppose--just don't do what already isn't being done! Don't do short-

sighted actions.

 

Sincerely,

 

Wendy Weston

 

Rome, OH 44085

 

[Position]


